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Nifty Copper Operations Recommence 

 
Aditya Birla Minerals Limited (‘ABY’ or ‘the Company’) advises that the Company has 
recommenced operations at the Nifty underground copper mine, except open stope bogging 
operations. ABY had voluntarily initiated a suspension of operations following the unfortunate 
fatality which occurred in the evening of 11 May 2015, pending completion of investigations. 
 
Inspection of the site was conducted earlier by a senior management team to ensure operations 
could recommence in a safe manner. 
 
The Company extended full cooperation and provided all necessary assistance to the Police and 
Department of Mines and Petroleum to carry out their investigations. 
 
Counselling services have been made available to affected workmates and other employees and 
have been extended to family and friends.  
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Aditya Birla Minerals Limited 
 
Neel Patnaik –  Managing Director 

Shanti Dugar –  Chief Financial Officer  

Peter Torre - Company Secretary   
 
Telephone +61 8 9366 8800 
Facsimile:  +61 8 9366 8805 
Email: investorrelations@adityabirla.com.au 
 
 

Aditya Birla Minerals Limited 
ABN: 37 103 515 037 

Level 3, Septimus Roe Square, 256 Adelaide Terrace, Perth WA 6000 
P O Box Y3074, 26 St Georges Terrace, Perth WA 6832  AUSTRALIA 

Telephone: +61 8 9366-8800  Fax: +61 8 9366-8805 


